Republic of the Philippines

Department of Agriculture

BUREAU OF AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH

RDMIC Bldg., Elliptical Rd. cor. Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City 1101

Reference. no. 202 1—03—@
March 11, 2021

NARCISO A. EDILLO, M.A.Ed.
Regional Executive Director
Department of Agriculture
Regional Field Office 2
Tuguegarao City, Cagayan

Subject : Capacity Building on the Creation of Database

Dear Director Edillo:

This refers to your letter dated 4 March 2021 regarding your request for a capacity
building on the creation of database for your projects.

In line with your request, we would like to know the following:

a) No. of participants
b) Specific requirement of the system
c) Information on the project and its outputs

May we request for a contact person from your office who can provide us information
needed for the preparation of the modules for the said training. Kindly coordinate with
Mr. Jems Rey Soto of the Knowledge Management and Information Systems Division -
Information Management Section (KMISD-IMS) of the Bureau at jsoto@bar.gov.ph
regarding this matter.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

ﬂ‘

VIVENCIO R. MAMARIL, Ph.D.
Director
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